
This week on the course 

Monday 14th May 

  

The bunkers and the tee markers were checked.  The greens, tees aprons and the 1st cut of semi 

rough were cut. Cutting of the fairways began.  We planned to verti cut the greens the following 

day so to get a head start on this we verti cut the 3 practice greens. 

  

Tuesday 15th May 

  

With a heavy dew on the greens we needed to brush the greens using the small John Deere 

tractor prior to the verti cutting, following this the greens were cut and were rolled using the turf 

iron to help regain a smooth putting surface following the verti cut.  The cutting of the fairways 

was completed and the practice area was also cut.  The aprons were cut as were some of the 

pathsides 

  

Wednesday 16th May 

  

The greens were cut, pin and tee positions were moved and the bunkers were fully 

raked.  Fairways and semi rough were cut as were some tee sides and path sides around the 

course. 

  

Thursday 17th May 

  

The greens were cut, pin and tee positions were moved and bunkers were fully raked.  The 

practice area was cut as were the front lawns around the clubhouse.  Again with limited work 

being able to be done on he course due to the ladies county event we used this time for 

machinery maintenance. 

  

Friday 18th May 

  

The greens were cut, bunkers and markers were checked.  The remaining fairways and aprons 

were cut and the bins were emptied around the course and then ball washers were topped up. 

 


